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I I O O O O ~ ~ ~  Marguerite McLean 

From: Lowe, Amy [Amy.Lowe@fpl.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl. us 

cc: Charles Murphy; Cano, Jessica 
Subject: 
Attachments: Letter re FPL's 201 1 Ten Year Site Plan.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Friday, May 27, 201 1 256 PM 

Electronic Filing - Docket # 110000 

Jessica A. Cano, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Jessica.Cano@,fnl.com 

b. Docket No. 110000 

(561) 304-5226 

IN RE: Florida Power & Light Company's Ten Year Site Plan 

c. The documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one (1) page. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: 

Letter t o  Clerk re: FPL's Ten Year Site Plan 

See attachedfile(sj: Letter re FPL's 2011 Ten Year Site Plan.pdf 

74- Auue. CP 
Certified Paralegal 
Senior Legal Assistant to 
Bryan Anderson, Managing Attorney 
William P. Cox, Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Office: (561) 304-5608 Fax: (561) 691-7135 
Email: arnv.lowe@fDl.com 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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FPL 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Jessica A. Cmo 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Ligbt Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Bmeb, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5226 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

May 27,201 1 

Re: Florida Power & Light Company’s 201 1 Ten Year Power Plant Site Plan 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Florida Power & Light Company’s (“FPL’s”) 201 1 Ten Year Power Plant Site 
Plan (“Site Plan”) filed April 1, 2011, included a resource planning assumption that FPL 
would need to begin scheduling planned maintenance of its generating units during all 
summer months. Subsequently, FPL has determined that under current operating 
parameters the required maintenance may be performed during the non-summer months. 
All other things equal, this correction would lower FPL’s projected resource needs in 
2016 and subsequent years, as reflected in the Site Plan, by 350 MW of capacity. FPL is 
in the process of assessing its long term generation needs in a more detailed fashion. 
This work, which has not been concluded, will ultimately determine whether FPL’s next 
planned generating unit will be required in 2016 or 2017. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Jessica A. Can0 
Jessica A. Can0 

cc: Charles Murphy 
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